
  

  

 Senate Committee on Creative Arts and Public Lectures 
 

Report Update 
 

Presented to Senate on September 25, 2012 
 
The Senate Creative Arts and Public Lectures Committee is reporting one addition and one 
change to the annual report submitted to Senate at the meeting of May 22, 2012 meeting. 
 

1. The Department of Drama will be presenting “The Players Advice to Shakespeare” in 
place of the previously approved production “and Stockings for Ladies”.  This change has 
been made in accordance with criteria #5 of the terms of reference1 for the George Taylor 
Richardson Memorial Fund. 

2. The Brockington/Chancellor Dunning visitorship has also provided $6,400 to fund the 
lecture by Dr. Stephanie Inglis entitled “The Mi’kmaq Nation and Cape Breton 
University: 25 Years of Success” nominated by Peter Thompson from the Department of 
Languages, Literatures and Cultures. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Ireneus Zuk, Chair 
Senate Creative Arts and Public Lectures Committee 
 

                                                           
1 The Senate committee may allow the substitution of a successful project by the same applicant 
with another equivalent event that serves the stated mission and time frame of the original 
proposal. 
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